
At StudSec, your privacy is our priority. When you registered, we asked if you were
comfortable with your picture being shared on social media. Here are some frequently asked
questions to clarify our policy.

While the workshops and other events are valuable on the day of the event, we believe
establishing a strong public image is essential. Our sponsors, partners, and collaborators use this
public image to support our mission. By sharing our activities on social media, we aim to make
cybersecurity more accessible and aware to everyone.

You will need to provide consent if your face is fully visible and identifiable in the photo. However,
pictures that only show personal belongings, clothing (like shots from behind), or other attributes
that do not clearly identify you do not require consent and may be posted. If you have any
objections regarding specific pictures, please reach out to us, and we will gladly talk to find an
agreement.

We understand that opinions may change over time. If you wish to update your consent
preferences for any reason, simply fill out the following form. Your latest entry is the one that will
count.

https://url.studsec.nl/member-consent

If you have any further questions, feel free to reach out to any member of the StudSec Board.
We're here to help!

 

 

Member Photo Consent

Why do we take pictures?

What qualifies as being in the picture?

How do I change my preferences?

Other questions?
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